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Dear Parent/Carers,  

Re: Phonics Booklets for Year 1 and Reception 

We are so impressed with how the children are progressing with their phonics – I am sure that you will have 
noticed this too. Phonics is the fundamental skill that your child will need to learn to read and write. 

Please see our website for more information: 
https://www.westactonprimaryschool.org/curriculum/subjects/phonics 

As well as Little Wandle’s website: https://www.littlewandlelettersandsounds.org.uk/resources/for-parents/ 

We are using the Little Wandle scheme and have been implanting this throughout the year. In order to 
support the children’s learning in school, we thought it would be beneficial for them to have some workbooks 
and have been busy making them. They will be bringing home four booklets this week, one for each of the 
terms so far. Please spend time this holiday, if possible,  working through them.   Please bring the booklets in 
to show your teacher when you have completed them. 

From Summer 1 will be giving one booklet per half term. Year 1 will have an additional booklet for the Phonics 
screening test which we will inform you about next term. 

We hope that you will find them useful and thank you for your support with your child’s education. 

Yours faithfully 
 
Karen Kondo 
Headteacher 
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